
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 
 

       24th February 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring term, I hope you all had a 

lovely half term break. 

 

This half term is promising to be very busy with lots to fit into the next four 

and a half weeks. All of the children in Class 1 are VERY excited about our trip to 

Bamburgh Castle next week; we have already been making a list of what we would 

like to find out during the visit.  

 

Our topic this half term continues to be Knights and Castles; we will study 

the layout of a Mediaeval castle and write letters from people who might have lived 

there.  

 

All children are making great progress with reading, number work and 

spellings; please continue to support your child at home to read every day and to 

complete Big Maths and spellings by Thursday each week.  

 

Please find the Half-termly plan for Class 1 attached and if you have any 

queries or concerns, however small, please do come find me any day (except 

Fridays). 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Karen Blythe 

Humshaugh Church of England Aided First School, 

Humshaugh, Hexham, Northumberland. NE46 4AA 

Telephone:  01434 681408 

Fax:  01434 681408 

E-mail: admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www. humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Cath Newson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

D 

 

 

mailto:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk
mailto:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk


       


